o L .
5 YA AL
2) . (,‘>i Al
“'—4 t)..J“‘/ - )L Y
&

National Bureau for Revenue
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Dear Madam/Sir,

As you might be aware, businesses generating or expected to
generate more than BHD 500,000 in annual sales are required to
register with the National Bureau for Revenue (NBR) by June 20th,
2019. If your business is not registered, you can submit your
application at https://www.nbr.gov.bh

If you have any queries or require support with registration, please
contact NBR on 80008001.

Furthermore, if you are interested in learning more about VAT, please
register for introductory workshops at the following URL:
https://www.nbr.gov.bh/workshop registration

Best regards,
National Bureau for Revenue (NBR)




